
 

 

Customer Information Notification                                     CN-202410010I 

 

Issue date:   14 Nov 2024 

Effective date:  14 Nov 2024 

 

Product Marking Change for 650V IGBT 

 

Notification information 
 

Nexperia is going to change the marking code of NGW40T65M3DFP, NGW50T65H3DFP and 

NGW75T65H3DF by adding character ‘W’ to the 1st line marking to help user better 

understand the package type. 

Why do we issue this notification? 

This change will impact the marking format of the device and may cause confusion to our 

customers if no notification has been issued before the change. 

 

           Change Category        

 

[X]  Product Marking 

 

Details of this change 

 

Identification of affected products 

Top Side Marking 

 

Impact 

 

No impact to the product's functionality anticipated 

Data sheet revision 

No impact to existing datasheet 

Disposition of old products 

There is no inventory with old marking. 



Contact and support 
 

 

For all Quality Notification content inquiries, please contact your local Nexperia Sales  

Support Team. 

 

About Nexperia B.V. 

 

We at Nexperia are the efficiency semiconductor company. We deliver over 90 billion 

products a year and as such service thousands of global customers, both directly and 

through our extensive network of channel partners. We are at the heart of billions of 

electronic devices in the Automotive, Mobile, Industrial, Consumer, Computing, and 

Communication Infrastructure segments. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


